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Dear friends,  
 
This year, we continued to receive money from donors, which we were able to use to support 
Ukrainian children and teachers. 
 
We received after 23.04.2023 until 12.11.2023: 
352 EUR from VIOLETA ANCIENE (Vilnius) 
1732 USD from DENISON UNIVERSITY OHIO UNITED STATES  
70 GBP from ANNA SIBLEY (FROM ATSUKO I. PORTLAND) 
493 GBP from ANNA SIBLEY (GLOBAL FUNDRAISER) 
 
Humanitarian aid for Ukrainian teachers: 

− Tetiana Surhan – 5,000 UAH 

− Olha Bykanova – 8,000 UAH 
Rent of a concert hall for a concert for refugees from Severodonetsk – 5,550 UAH 
Humanitarian aid for student Solomiya, Kateryna and Vira from Kyiv for their trip to a children's 
camp in the Carpathians – 9,600 UAH 
Help for Olрa Skuridina, who is in Poland. Purchase of musical instruments for lessons with refugees 
– 10,000 UAH 
Financial aid for 12 violin teachers for their trip to Poland. Passing exams: 28,000 UAH 
Financial support for training new teachers abroad 

− Kateryna Solomkina – 13,000 UAH 

− Nataliia Zubko – 13,000 UAH 
Money for the treatment of the teacher Liliia Burmii – 6,500 UAH 
 
The project "Music will save the world" in the city of Balta, Odesa region.  
Paying the teacher Oleksandra Zakrzhevska (including taxes) – 6,100 UAH in October and 6,100 UAH 
in November. 
Money to buy three violins for refugee children in Poland – 10,410 UAH 
Financial support for a group of violin teachers for a study trip to Poland – 3,470 UAH 
Purchase of musical equipment for the project in the city of Sumy - 1,998 UAH 
 
The Ukrainian National Suzuki Association sincerely thanks Charles Avsharian, the founder of the 
Shar Music Company, for the gift he presented for Ukrainian children!  He has donated 20 violins 
to the Ukrainian Suzuki Association. 
We used 500 EUR to deliver the violins from Warsaw to Kyiv (paying for fuel for the car). 
 
On October 27-29, the Autumn Suzuki Workshop was organized in Kyiv.  
115 participants took part in this event.  
These were students and teachers from Kyiv, the city of Sumy, Ivano-Frankivsk, Odesa, 
Dnipropetrovsk, Lviv regions and other regions of Ukraine. 
The workshop was organized entirely with the money of donors.  
Children and teachers received free food.  
Students participated in group lessons and orchestra rehearsals, art workshops and music therapy 
classes.  
At the end of the event, all participants performed at the final concert. 
Financial costs for the organization of the Autumn Suzuki Workshop: 
-        Payment of food for all participants (three days) – 128,876 UAH 
-        Hotel for participants from other places – 49,013 UAH 
-        Rental of halls for rehearsals and concerts – 40,440 UAH 
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-        Paying teachers for conducting lessons: 14,600 UAH and 460 EUR 
-        Conducting art workshops - 12,694 UAH 
-        other organizational costs – 1,828 UAH 
 
Now we have in UNSA bank account (including the annual contributions of UNSA members): 
29,374 UAH and 563 GPB 
 
We sincerely thank everyone for the support of the Ukrainian Suzuki community. Thanks to you, our 
children and teachers have the opportunity to study and work more calmly. 
 
Autumn Suzuki Workshop 
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